
Erratum 

In the review of Progress in Speech Synthesis, edited by Jan P.H. van Santen, 
Richard W. Sproat, Joseph P. Olive, and Julia Hirschberg, that appeared in Compu- 
tational Linguistics 24(3), the editors' affiliation was wrongly listed. At the time the 
book was published, all four editors were at AT&T Bell Laboratories. 

(The first three editors are at now Lucent Technologies Bell Labs, and the fourth 
editor is at AT&T Research.) • 


